ember

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!
WE WILL BE CLOSED DECEMBER
\ 95TH and JANUARY Ist

P
remind yourself of the sick child, attendance, switching

days, and holiday policies. Please let us know if your
\child will be absent any days via email.
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( DECEmEBER BIBL’HDAS?S\ ﬂ)uld there ever be a delay or c/osm
a Remind notice will also be sent out.

*Benine Sdlak 12-11 Make sure you are signed up!
*Awelid Cecobli 12-14
*Jeaason Wright 12-16

*Coneor Fikzpabrick 12-18 We would like to welcome Lukas K
*Assunbd Stamiszeusski 12-21 into Meadows, Adam M into Smiley Faces,
*Hemnel Buoll 12-22 Evelyn H and Rory H in Sunny Days, and Ruth

*Robert Spisdk 12-29
*Yille Yinoski 12-31

H into the Big room!

If you would like to be on our'Family

‘ picture wall” in our main hall way please

T he [ nrichment classes will start the first
week of December and go for 10 weeks
with a break the week of [Dec 26-29.

Theywill conclude by FFebruary 17,2024
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We would like to Thank You for allowing us
to take care of your children all year!!!

submit a photo to the inbox.
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Sunny Days to Big room parents:
Please dress your child for the weather. You may bring in shoes and leave them in your child's

class if they wear boots to school, or you may send them in shoes and leave snow &~ cold

N ——————

weather gear here for outside play on warmer temperature days. Please label all items.
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